

Dear Parents / Carers

Ski Trip Payment Due

I hope you have had an enjoyable summer break and your son / daughter is looking forward to coming back to school. I am emailing to remind you that the **third ski trip payment of** £400 is **due this Friday 8**th **September**. Please can I ask that is paid on or before this date to save time chasing payments. The final payment of £689 will then be due on the 5th January, but this can be paid at any time before then if easier.

Finally, please can I ask that you put the 1st November 2023 in your diaries for an online meeting with 'Snow Union.' This is only required if you would like to hire or buy ski clothing at a discount.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Email: Tom.Fisher@edgbarrowschool.co.uk

Kind regards

Tom Fisher Trip Coordinator Edgbarrow School

E: secretary@edgbarrowschool.co.uk
W: www.edgbarrowschool.co.uk

Follow us on Facebook and Twitter by selecting the icon from the school website or https://www.facebook.com/EdgbarrowSchool